

MEMORANDUM

TO:

City Council, Mayor, City Clerk Gerard Brewer

FROM:

December 31, 2019

DATE:

SUBJECT: FY20 Rebuild Alabama Status Update

As of December 31, 2019, no funds have been received and will not begin accumulating until January 2020. Therefore, no expenditures were made during the previous fiscal year. It is our intention to continue to pursue improvements to the entrance road at the City Cemetery, per Resolution 19-94, adopted and approved the 19th of August 2019. Because the rate of accumulation is not yet known, the city will monitor fund accumulation, with the intention of completing the proposed project as the funding is available.